MINUTES: 
Minutes of the OASIS/ebXML Registry TC Subcommittee on Core Components Review
Conference Call Meeting, Wednesday, July 10, 2002, 2:00 - 4:00 p.m. Eastern Time

Attendees:
Kathryn Breininger, Boeing

Sally Fuger
Joe Chiusano, LMI

1.
Kathryn agreed to be minute taker for this call.

2.
News from the eBTWG front: There was no news to report.  

3.
Status of CC spec questions: Joe reviewed some of our questions.  We discussed some of the options on storing core components, in terms of classifications vs. metadata attributes.  Joe will write a rough draft paper stating pros and cons of some of the options.   We will wait until the revised CC spec comes out to revisit the CC spec questions to see if they are still issues.

4.
eBTWG Architecture document: We did not see any show stoppers for the Registry or for the cc-review sub-team.  We will keep this on our radar and review again later.  Also, we will encourage the rest of the Registry TC to review the eBTWG Architecture document.

5.
We reviewed the RIM and RS updates documents Joe had drafted.  We will review these again after the revised CC spec comes out to see if these are still necessary.

6.
Timeline Document: We reviewed the timeline document, and made some corrections.  We will be dividing the revised CC spec into sections for our review, once it is released:

Joe will cover the Discovery section, approximately pages 17-30; 

Kathryn will review the 7.0 – 7.1 section, approximately pages 69-74; 

Lisa will review the 7.2 – 7.3 section, approximately pages 74-80; 

and Joe will review the 7.4 – 8 section, approximately pages 80-85.

7.
V2 “retrofit” plan: This may not be necessary to do at all, since there are very few V2 implementations available at this time.  This will be revisited after version 3.0 is completed.

8.
Other business:  The CC team is coming to LMI next week.  Joe may have an opportunity to meet with them for clarification on the questions we have submitted to them.

9.
Our next call is scheduled for Monday, July 29th at 2:00 ET.  Joe will send out confirmation of the next meeting time and calling information.  NOTE:  Per e-mail July 22, this meeting will be postponed until the CC spec is ready.  Joe will reschedule and send out confirmation information.

Action items:

Lisa:  Work with the CC group for clarification of issues related to associations, classification vs. metadata, closely matched results, registration of re-use, and security expectations.

Kathryn Breininger

